
Since 2009, Wisconsin Lumber Dealers Education 
Foundation has awarded $99,000 in student 
scholarships to help promote careers in the lumber 
and building material industry. For the 2021-2022 
school year, WLDEF will be making available 
scholarships for students enrolling in a college/
technical school program that centers on or supports 
the lumber & building materials industry, building 
trades or small business management.

An eligible candidate:
• Must live in Wisconsin or Michigan Upper 

Peninsula.

• Must be enrolling in a program that centers on, 
or supports, the lumber and building materials 
industry,  the building trades, or in small business 
management.

• Will be attending an accredited two-year or four-
year school of higher education or an accredited 
vocational school as a full-time student.

• Will have a high school diploma or equivalent by 
August 1, 2021.

The scholarship winner will be announced in  
April, 2021.

Questions?  Contact Connie Johnson via  
e-mail: info@wldef.com or by calling 262.313.7672.

$2,500 
Scholarship 
Opportunity 

for students going into a 
program that centers on 
or supports the lumber 

& building materials 
industry, building 

trades or small business 
management.

The applications & 
scholarship criteria can 
be downloaded from 
the Wisconsin Lumber 

Dealers Education 
Foundation website  

www.wldef.com

Applications must be 
submitted to the  WLDEF 

office by 
March 1st, 2021.  
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